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Conclusions 

• Through collaboration with the user 

forum, we have been able to produce a 

multiprofessional toolkit which will 

continue to grow and evolve with their 

support and feedback.  

• The Editorial Board will provide 

ongoing content governance and 

quality assurance.  

• Going forward we are looking at new 

ways to share information and will be 

introducing themed podcasts.   
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Background and Aim 

The Advanced Practice Toolkit was originally designed to give practitioners, educators and 

managers easy access to credible and supportive resources and information on advanced 

practice. Advanced practice is dynamic and ever changing so the toolkit needed to be refreshed 

to reflect the new multiprofessional workforce across Scotland. The refreshed toolkit aims to 

support the professional development of advanced practitioners in nursing, midwifery, allied 

health professions and pharmacy across the four pillars of practice.   

Results  

• User forum provided good engagement 

and feedback resulting in the 

development of multiprofessional 

toolkit content. 

• Shared ownership of material.  

• An innovative, interactive, and dynamic 

toolkit.  

• Examples of practitioner journeys and 

stories have enhanced user experience.  

• Steady increase in users of the toolkit 

since relaunch in Nov 2023 across 

NMAHPs and Pharmacy. 


